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Dear Editors:

On behalf of Enago, I would like to express our sincere gratitude for your
hard work and dedication. 

We appreciate and are immensely thankful for the endless hours you
have spent on editing manuscripts, even the last-minute assignments.
Your every invaluable contribution toward helping authors improve
their science communication has played a significant role in our success
in 2022.

Your suggestions and feedback have motivated us to bring about positive
changes in the system and improve the overall client experience. We
pride ourselves on your commitment to surpassing client expectations
and making every critical project a great success. As always, we are
counting on you to go the extra mile!

As we look ahead to the new year, I am positive that together we will
achieve even greater success. On behalf of the entire team, I wish you a
prosperous new year, '23!

Thank you once again for all your contributions.

Regards,
Lorraine D'Silva
Manager | Freelance Talent Management
Enago



"This is my first time using a proofreading service in Enago. What is produced by Enago

really helps me in submitting it to international journals. And the time needed to do

proofreading is very fast. What surprised me the most, not only correcting the grammar,

but also the revisions substantially helped me a lot.”

“This manuscript is pretty bad, and was obviously just haphazardly changed in a rush.”

"The proofreading this time was not satisfactory with many careless mistakes and lack of

uniformity, the areas we relied on the most. "

"Dear editors, I just wanted to thank you for your very good and careful editing! Also your

advice was very helpful! Thank you so much, I really appreciate it."

WHAT OUR CLIENTS HAVE TO SAY
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HANDY EMAIL IDS

TALK TO US:

For all assignment-related queries: editors@enago.work

For all feedback-/quality-related queries: feedback@enago.work

For all payment-related queries: accounts@enago.com

For all escalations/suggestions: flexperience@enago.work



REFER YOUR COLLEAGES/FRIENDS

EDITOR PROFILE IN LIMELIGHT

Physics 
Material Sciences and Engineering
Computer/Information Sciences
Medicine 
Dentistry

We invite you to refer your qualified friends/colleagues to join Enago as our
freelance editor. 
We are currently hiring freelance academic editors (with editing experience of 2+
years) in the following subject areas:

If your referral is hired, you will be eligible for a payout per hired referral. You can
email us their resume at freelance@enago.com or ask them to fill the application
form here:
https://www.enago.com/ssl/editing/application/applicationform.htm

Read the entire article at 
https://www.enago.com/our-editors/life-sciences/mb145
Like what you see? We would love to feature you on our website. Please write to us
at flexperience@enago.work and we will take it forward from there!

https://www.enago.com/ssl/editing/application/applicationform.htm
https://www.enago.com/our-editors/medicine/mb437


ENAGO PULSE
Meet the Team

If you were to write a book, what would the topic be? 
Something to do with Sci-Fi and fantasy

Would you rather be a tiny elephant or a giant hamster?
A Tiny Elephant

Favorite fruit: Watermelon

Someone you would like to meet: Blake Crouch

Reach me at feedback@enago.work

Swathi Balakrishnan
(Team Lead: Enago Quality & Training

Akhila Pavithran
(Senior Trainer: Enago Quality and Training)

If you were to write a book, what would you name it? 
 Animals, probably.

Would you rather be a tiny elephant or a giant hamster?
Tiny elephant!

Favorite fruit(s): Pineapples
 
Someone you would like to meet: Douglas Adams; an
incredible writer. Alternately, Brandon Sanderson

Reach me at feedback@enago.work



A glimpse from our Freelancer Connect calls…
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Have you seen our 2022 Holiday
video yet?
Find it at

https://youtu.be/8nvA7
00ZO5g

https://youtu.be/8nvA700ZO5g

